
Remote Learning Spaces 
Spring 2022 Semester 

 
Remote Learning Spaces 
Remote Learning spaces are intended to provide students with an area where they can engage in virtual 
learning – e.g., if they are in a class where sometimes they meet with the instructor face-to-face and 
sometimes participate via Zoom, students need a space (without having to run home or sit in their car) to 
participate in the virtual (Zoom) sessions. 
 
Buildings/rooms available 

• Spalding Hall: 205, 221, 302, 307.   
 
 
 

Each space will be identified with a sign that reads: Reserved for Spring Semester/Advising. The sign will 
also have WiFi connection information. The Library has additional remote learning spaces as well. 
 
Available times 
Rooms will be available from 7 a.m. until 6 p.m., Monday-Friday. If a room is locked during these hours, 
students may contact Security at 208-792-2815. 
 
Etiquette /Expectations 

1. Students will use the space for Zoom class or remote advising sessions only. 
2. The COVID-19 capacity of a space will be followed. 
3. First come, first served basis. 
4. Students are to bring own devices and headphones. 
5. Headphones are to be worn during all Zoom sessions. 
6. When speaking/participating in class, be mindful of others in the remote learning space (if more 

than one occupancy). 
7. Students will clean the workspace when remote session is completed. Cleaning supplies and 

instructions are in each space.  
 


